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On the 19th of March 2021 Western Australia ICPA held their 49th annual conference in 
beautiful Perth.  

Lisa Slade, Federal Treasurer and ICPA Federal Councillor Briony Sinclair were 
honoured to represent Federal Council and meet all the amazing people that we normally 
interact with via phone and email. 

Lisa presented Federal President Alana Moller’s President Report and gave feedback on 
several motions where the W.A. Council and Federal Council had corresponding 
interests. 

The Western Australian Commissioner for children and young people, Colin Pettit shared 
an amazing amount of information that had been gathered on the children in Western 
Australia. This included education, physical health, mental health, cultural identity, 
poverty statistics and family status just to name a few. 

He was followed by several interesting speakers and a panel of educators and students 
chaired by Richard Stokes of ABSA discussing how they coped with and managed the 
challenges presented by COVID 19 during lock down. 
The AGM was held at the end of the day and during the nomination of councillors, chaired 
by Mrs Roxanne Morrissey, Western Australia welcomed three new councillors and a full 
council.  

 
 
 
 
 


